MA Office - 1 Badger Road, Framingham, MA 01702 CT Office - 805 Old Main Street, Rocky Hill, CT 06067

April 2024

Newton Highlands Congregational Church, UCC Rev. Ken Baily 54 Lincoln Street Newton Highlands, MA 02461-1547

Dear Rev. Ken,

Thank you for your Proportional Giving contribution to the SNEUCC Conference.

With your congregation's Proportional Giving we can continue to inspire disciples, transform our communities through justice work, and spread the spirit of radical welcome. You know the comfort of God's transforming love. You know the kindness that grows through acts of grace. You know the power of compassionate justice work done in community.

Collectively with your contribution to Proportional Giving- churches and Conference- we can lift our voices in chorus; to paraphrase Rev. Goodwin's good word on Super Saturday we increase our capacity to "let people know a church a like yours exists" through the covenant partnerships and community engagement work of the Conference.

Our records confirm receipt of contributions through April 2, 2024 as: \$4,030.50

If you have not made a 2024 pledge, but know your congregation's intentions for this year, I invite you to make a pledge now. If you need assistance in calculating your Proportional Giving amount, your records do not match ours, or you have any other questions about Proportional Giving, please do not hesitate to reach out to me by email andreolisteinbergl@sneucc.org or phone 508-244-4083.

Thank you for your generosity to our shared ministry responding to God's call to live the love and justice of Jesus.

Blessings,

Lisa Maria



MASSER